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Hospitality Co-Chair Discusses Hotel Industry’s Uptick in
Unionization

News

4.29.24


In an interview with Costar, Andria Ryan shares her insight on what has led to the U.S. hotel

industry’s significant uptick in unionization in recent years.

To read the article visit Costar.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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